
NOTICE OF ROOM CHANGE


National Science Board

Commission on 21st Century Education in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics 

On December 29, 2006, the National Science Board published a Federal Register notice for a January 
10, 2007 teleconference meeting of its Commission on 21st Century Education in Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Mathematics (71 FR 78468).  The public room to listen to the teleconference meeting 
has been changed to Room 1235 in the Stafford I Building of the National Science Foundation, 
4201 Wilson Blvd., Arlington, VA 22230.  The time (11 a.m.-12:30 p.m.) has not changed.   

Visitors must first sign in at the National Science Foundation reception desk at 4201 Wilson Blvd., 
Arlington, VA 22230. 


